












 
 
 

Dear SAS Committee, 

 

on behalf of the Brazilian Crystallographic Association (ABCr) and 

Latin American Crystallographic Association (LACA) I would like to 

manifest my support to the proposal of the Brazilian Synchrotron 

Radiation Facility (LNLS) to organize the XVIII International 

Conference on Small Angle Scattering in 2021 in Brazil. 

Certainly, this meeting in Brazil will contribute to our efforts to 

promote Crystallography in Latin America. 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 

Márcia C.A. Fantini 

ABCr President and ad-interim LACA President 

 

São Paulo, October 30, 2015. 
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Brazil, January 19th, 2016. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear members of the SAS Committee, 

 
 
 

 
On behalf of the board of Brazil-Material Research Society (B-MRS) I come to 

express the support of B-MRS to the proposal of the Brazilian Synchrotron 

Radiation Laboratory (LNLS) to organize the XVIII International Conference on 

Small Angle Scattering in 2021 in Campinas, Brazil. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

                                                                                                                                    

Prof. Roberto Mendonça Faria 
   President of BR-MRS 

 



 

 

 
 

January 27th, 2016 

 

  

 

 Dear SAS Committee,  

 

 

 As President of the Sociedade Brasileira de Química - SBQ 

(Brazilian Chemical Society), I wish to express my support to the 

proposal of the Brazilian Synchrotron Radiation Facility (LNLS) to 

organize the XVIII INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SMALL ANGLE 

SCATTERING in Brazil, in 2021. 

 

Certainly, this meeting in Brazil will contribute to our efforts to 

promote Crystallography in Latin America.  

 

Sincerely yours,  

 

Adriano D. Andricopulo 

President 

Brazilian Chemical Society 




